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To all GP Colleagues 
 
Closure of Vascular – King George Service on e-RS 
 
Please be advised that the referral process for BHRUT Vascular services is changing. We 
will be closing the Vascular clinics at King George Hospital, Service ID: KGH 217198, on 
the e-RS platform. 
 
From 1st September 2025, all patient referrals should be directed to the service named:  
 
Vascular – Queens Hospital, Service ID: QH 221078. 
 
This change is due to the consolidation of all Vascular outpatient clinics to a single site at 
Queens Hospital. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this update. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this transition.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Vascular Department  
Barking, Havering and Redbridge University Hospitals NHS Trust 
 


